The Cannon Falls City Council met in a work session on Tuesday, May 21, 2013 at 7:18
p.m. in the City Council Chambers. Present were Mayor Robby Robinson, Council
Members Bill Duncan, Rod Holst, Merlyce Johnson, Morris Mattson, and Jay Sjoblom.
Council Member LeRoy McCusker was absent. Also present were Assistant City
Administrator Lanell Endres, IT Director Mike Gesme, Police Chief Jeff McCormick,
Community Development Director Dave Maroney and Ambulance Director Brenda
Voshalike.

The purpose of the work session was to review procedures with the IPad paperless
agenda packet and Laserfiche.

The Council was informed that due to security concerns still being addressed, the
Laserfiche portion of the process would be delayed until the concerns were resolved.
Mike Gesme reviewed any issues with the Council concerning accessing emails and
WiFi on the IPads that were distributed during the previous work session held on May 7,
2013. He noted the plan was to go paperless for the next agenda packet.

The meeting was duly adjourned at 7:39 p.m.

Lanell Endres, Assistant City Administrator

Adopted by the City Council of the City of Cannon Falls on the 4™ day of June, 2013.

Lyman M. Robinson, Mayor

ATTEST:

Aaron S. Reeves, City Administrator
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